

The Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers

24 January 2014

Dr. Ir. Basuki Yusuf Iskandar Secretary General Ministry of Communication and Information Technology JL Medan Merdeka Barat No. 9 Jakarta 10110 Republic of Indonesia

Re: Indonesia's Position regarding New gTLD applications for .ISLAM and .HALAL

Dear Dr. Ir. Basuki Yusuf Iskandar:

Thank you for the letter from the Ministry of Communication and Information Technology, dated 24 December 2013, regarding the New gTLD applications for .ISLAM and .HALAL. We appreciate that you took the time to write to us, and we have posted your letter to the New gTLD correspondence page (http://www.icann.org/en/news/correspondence/iskandar-to-chalaby-24dec13-en.pdf).

We appreciate the government of Indonesia's valuable feedback. The letter has been shared with the ICANN Board's New gTLD Program Committee (NGPC) as part of its continued discussion concerning the GAC Advice on the applications for .ISLAM and .HALAL.

Thank you for your communication and your participation in ICANN's multi-stakeholder process.

Sincerely,

Tarek Kamel

Senior Advisor to the President, Governmental Engagement

Tarchell rel 160

ICANN

Istanbul

Singapore

USA

Montevideo